
The CARD Act of 2009 requires that creditors offer a toll-free telephone number providing
information about credit counseling and debt management services. The National Foundation
for Credit Counseling (NFCC) can help.

Here’s How: 

Dedicated Line: The NFCC creates a unique toll-free telephone number for your billing statement. 

Caller-Friendly Experience: NFCC locator technology immediately provides callers with three 
approved options for credit counseling and debt management using only the caller’s ZIP code. 

Cost-Effective Compliance: The NFCC monitors and maintains the service according to regulatory 
requirements.

Why the NFCC?

Trusted Partner: As a nationwide nonpro�t organization with over 70 years of experience, the NFCC 
provides access to trusted �nancial education and counseling for everyone. 

National Availability: The NFCC’s national network of more than 1,200 Certi�ed Credit Counselors 
ensures callers are quickly connected with licensed and available providers in their state or U.S. 
territory.

To schedule a quote, please contact cardactservice@nfcc.org
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